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STATEMENT 
 
Councilmember David Alvarez issued the following statement today: 
 
“Donna Frye showed real courage in bringing these allegations to light.  I am also 
disappointed in Mayor Filner.  It is clear to me that the Mayor’s  behavior  must  
change.  If it does not change, then he should resign.” 
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